
There was no business meeting in September 
 

From the Warehouse 
 
Good News!! We were not short of anything this month!! Thanks for all you do.  Keep up the 
good work. 
 
We had a number of beautiful quilts come in that are 36”X36”. Please remember that our 
specifications for quilt are 36”X 45”.  Also, contrary to good quilting practice, no labels. We 
have discussed and agreed several times that our donations are strictly anonymous.   
 
We have bought some quilt panels in the hope that we will get more quilts made. They are in 
the middle unit with the woven fabrics. Please take only what you or your group will make in a 
month so that everyone can get a few. If the number of quilts we get in increases, we may be 
able to get more. 
 
This was the last month for creepers and diaper shirts until Spring.  We will put fleece sleep 
sacks  in the layettes starting in October. 
 

Needs for this month 

Large Tote bags  
Sleepers – boys and girls  
Gowns - boys and girls 
Lapfront shirts – boys and girls  
Changing pads 
Quilts  
Sleepsacks 
Sweaters and booties 
Socks  
 
 

 

The next Pre-Pack will be Wednesday, October 1 , at 9:30am, at Your Extra Attic, 130 Peachtree 
Industrial Blvd., Sugar Hill. 
 



The next  Business Meeting will be Monday, October 6, at 10:15am at Atlanta Sewing Center, 2148 
Duluth Hwy., Duluth 


